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            10th July 2024 
            

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Today your child’s end of year report will be sent to you electronically.  In addition, some year groups will 
receive a paper copy of their results for Y1: Phonics screening, Y4: multiplication check and Y6: KS2 SATs.  

Firstly, can I say how much of a delight it has been to teach all of your children again this year.  Each and 
every one of them brings something special and unique to the school which we as staff treasure. 

The reports for 2024 celebrate the achievements of your children and contain the important aspects of effort 
and progress as well as attainment.  

As a school, we celebrate our children’s academic achievements but we also know that there is so much 
more to our children than a score.  We know as a school that they are all special and unique and that their 
school work does not tell us everything about them.  I hope from your child’s report, you get a true sense of 
how they are developing into well-rounded young adults; their kindness, their creativity, their independence, 
their ability to challenge themselves and their attitude towards learning. 

I thank you for your continued support through this year and wish all our children the very best as they 
continue their education journey whether that be at Bunbury next year, in a new area or as they transfer to 
secondary School. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
 
 

 
Nic Badger 
   

School Principal  
RCSAT Executive Headteacher 
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